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Linda Duff, President 

President’s Letter 

Hi everyone so nice to see you all at our September 
meeting. Welcomed back Kay Wells from New York, 
Carol Sheftic was able to come and paint, nice to see 
old faces{not calling you old mind you lol}.  We had a 
visitor come and check us out and decided to join. 
Welcome Vi and look forward to getting to know you. 
 
We had another successful day of painting and fun, 
welcomed back Darla Nolan, we painted a watercolor of 
sunflowers, nice to see you and very enjoyable.  We also 
had a few who brought in lunch for us, which was 
yummy, big thank you to Pam for the baked Zetta and 
meatballs and bread, Lynn made a salad,  I brought in a 
jello salad and for desert yummy cupcakes baked by 
Georgia, great big thank you to you all! 
 
We’ve had to change our venue for Christmas party 
from Kally K’s and are now going to Bay Port Inn. Kay 
Wells and Marge Thompson are hosting our Christmas 
party so any questions please call them for any 
additional information! 
 
Well I hope to see everyone next month at our meeting 
and painting, Lois Owens will be teaching. Sure Pam will 
have more info on that. Everyone have a awesome month 
and see you all soon! 
 
Hugs 
Linda 
   

        
 
 
 

 
Carol Hechler and Jeanette Seese have started our Members' Gallery at the WWSC. We hope you have 
had a chance to see it, but we still need more items to fill our walls. We are asking you to bring in art that 
you have done to show off your talent! If you want to try to sell it, that's an option. 
We ask that you also provide a 3x5" note card or piece of paper that has your NAME, TITLE OF THE 
WORK (if no title, just write UNTITLED), the MEDIUM and a PRICE (optional). There are several shelves 
that can accommodate plates, boxes, gourds, miniatures, items needing an easel, etc. If we can get 
enough participation, we plan to rotate the artwork periodically. We hope you will contribute to a more 
"artistic" look to our meeting place! 
 

Make sure to stay up with all the latest and 
more detailed info on our website! 
https://www.naturecoastdecorativeartists.com 
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Spring Hill Decorative Artists 
Meeting Minutes 
September 7, 2019 
 
Meeting brought to order at 9:00 A.M.  Greetings from 
President Linda Duff. 
 
New : 
Carol:   Treasurer report accepted. 
Mary:     Secretary minutes approved. 
Ronnie:   Passed out new membership sheets . 
 
Programs:   
Lois, October, please order surface today. 
Hazel, November. 
 
Note in October, Pam will be passing out sign up sheet for 
teachers. 
Mary Davis was in car accident, doing well, please send 
card . 
Carol’s husband is in hospital. 
Lois’s husband just returned home from hospital. 
 
Because of Kelly K’s closing we will now be going to Bay 
Port for our Christmas Party. 
 
Kay and Marge doing Christmas Party, will inform members 
of upcoming plans.   
 
Carol Sheffield , informed us of Florida Retreat projects 
coming up in Ellington, Florida in March of 2020. 
 
Board Meeting changes were made to new member 
information.   
We will need new member for programs next year. 
 
Guest :  Vi SanPedro was welcomed.  Please note Vi has 
joined our group .  
 
Birthdays gifts brought by: 
Carol Sheftic and Georgia Mazanet 

 
Ways and Means: $47.00 collected in raffle tickets. 
 
Lynn Merritt won Carol’s. 
Carol Sheftic won Georgia’s . 
 
Adjourned for show and tell. 
 
Respectfully, 
Mary Banks 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEETING 
MINUTES 
March, 2019 
Mary Banks, Secretary 

 

Birthday Raffles in October & November 
Kay Wells – October 
Ellen Annibali – October 
Rhonda Norton – November 
Marge Thompson – November 
Hazel Benjamin - November 
 

Birthdays in October & November 
Kay Wells – 10/10 
Ellen Annibali – 10/22 
Hazel Benjamin – 11/18 
Rhonda Norton – 11/25 
Marge Thompson – 11/26 

MEMBERSHIP 
 
Jean Thompson 

 

Sad News for Artists 
The Artist's Club is closing and will be 
shutting down their web site.  In their last 
catalog they mentioned that they will be 
having sales until their supplies are gone. In 
addition to a full line of Americana Paint, 
brushes, packets, books and all things paint-
related, they also have a site for free patterns 
to download. They also have some products 
that are difficult to find. It may be worth 
some savings to check out their website at 
www.ArtistsClub.com 
 



 
 
 
 

 
Lois Owens will be teaching this gorgeous 
Maureen McNaughton strokework piece. 
 
 
 

 
 

October 5 Workshop 



 



  

September 2019 Photos 
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